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PARENT COPY         

10/5/21 

Dear Parent/Carers 

We are pleased to be able to offer a Multi-Skills Afterschool Club for children in Year 1.  

The club will be in term 6, starting on Tuesday 15th June.  Children will be escorted to the 

club at the end of the school day and then the club will finish at 4.00pm. 

The club will be led by Medway Sport and will be funded by the school.  Therefore, if your 

child receives a place in the club it is important that they attend every week.   

As there are only 20 places available, names will be put into a draw to decide who gets a 

place and you will be informed if your child is successful. 

If your child is interested, please complete the form below and return to school by 

Monday 24th May. 

 

Mrs Tumber 

After School Club Co-ordinator 

 

Greenvale Infant & Nursery School 

 

I wish for my child______________________________ class___________. 

To attend Multi- Skills After School Club 

Signed________________________________ Parent/Carer 

Contact Number_______________________________ 

 

        

 


